
OC MENSA BALLOT
2025 Orange County Mensa Election Ballot on Bylaws Changes 

(Circle YES/NO)

A.	 Shall the following changes to the bylaws be made?

•	 Eliminate the Second Vice President and Parliamentarian positions on the board and create four Director at 
Large positions, appointed by the board.

•	 Combine the nominating and election committees into one committee.

•	 Incorporate all the other lesser changes proposed by the board as well as the required changes mandated by the 
Minimum Standard Bylaws.                                                

YES                                 NO

B.	 Shall the required frequency of open houses be reduced from every other month to quarterly?

YES                                 NO

C.	 Shall the required publication frequency of the newsletter (Oracle) be reduced from monthly to quarterly?

YES                                 NO

NOTE: If A is not approved, B and C will be rejected regardless of the vote counts for those two items.

                

2025 Orange County Mensa Election Ballot Instructions 
1.	 Mark your ballot. (A version that you can print out is also available on the OC Mensa website —                                

www.ocmensa.org — under Members / Governance).
2.	 Print on an envelope (but not on the ballot, to maintain the secrecy of your vote) the following information (must 

be legible!):  
1.	 Your full name as it appears on your Mensa membership card or Oracle mailing label.  
2.	 Your Mensa membership number (this can be found on your membership card or on the American Mensa 

website — www.us.mensa.org — under My Mensa / My Membership Profile).
3.	 Your return address.

3.	 Mail your ballot to the address below or give it to one of the members of the 2025 OC Mensa Election Committee 
(Thea Wills-Olsen, Ann Harvey, Marti Reis). Members of the Election Committee will be at the Open House in 
Laguna Hills on March 1st. 
Mailing address for ballots:

OC Mensa Election 2025
c/o Thea Wills-Olsen
3005 E Palmyra Ave

Orange CA92869-4750

4.	 Ballots must be received by Friday, March 28, 2025. 


